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Message from the Headteacher 

Please check our  X Page (Twitter) to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Dear All 

We have reached the end of term, undertaking many of the Christmas traditions and ensuring 

the Christmas spirit is in our hearts! 

The School Carol Service was very special in The 

Cathedral on Monday night; our thanks to the Dean and 

The Cathedral staff for their continued support of the 

school. This particularly includes Rev John Fry who has 

stepped in to be our Chaplain this half term, leading 

worship on Tuesdays. 

John 1:5 The Light shines in the darkness and the darkness can never 
distinguish it. 

A huge congratulations to the children of EYFS and KS1 who brought us their lovely Nativities 

last week.  

Thank you to all who attended our annual Breakfast Charity 

Fundraiser on Tuesday 19th December.  It’s always a lovely morning 

and wonderful to have the parents join their children for 

breakfast.  We have raised £150 this year for our chosen charity – 

CHESS  

Today, we finish the afternoon with a crib service. 

The school is being used by an external holiday club over the 

holiday period.  

We all return to school on Thursday 4th January 2024 at the usual time. 

Thank you to everyone for their support of the school this year in the many forms this has taken. 

Thank you for generosity of the cards and gifts staff have received.  

Praying for a healthy and joyous Christmas for all and with every blessing in the New Year. 

Linda Wiskin 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/cathschool
https://twitter.com/cathschool


 

 

 

The Cathedral Church of England 

Voluntary Aided Primary School      
Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA  Tel: 01245 354459     

email:  office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk  Website cathedralschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 

Please check our  X Page (Twitter) to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

 

 

 

 

 

• Christmas Holiday     21.12.2023—03.01.2024 

• First Day of Spring Term      04.01.2024 

• IOW  Year 6 residential visit    03.06.2024 –07.06.2024 

• Provisional Sports days  EYFS & KS1    13.06.2024 

      Middle & Upper school  14.06.2024 

• Lunchtime Concert        21.06.2024 

• Leavers Service         09.07.2024 

 

Please view our calendar for all events 

 

Bold recently added 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 
John 1:5 The Light shines in the darkness and the darkness can never 
distinguish it. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/cathschool
https://twitter.com/cathschool
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
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Please remember to pre-order lunches on SCOPAY even if your child is bringing in a packed lunch from home. 

Instructions can be found on our website/parent’s page     

Nut Free School The school aims to protect children who have allergies to nuts, We do not 

allow nuts or nut products in school lunch boxes or in theirs snacks.   

Please can we remind parents to cut grapes in half.  Thank you for co-operation. 

Lunch Menu week commencing 1st January 2024 

Also available daily; 

Fresh wholemeal bread; salad bar; fresh fruit and water 

Please check our  X Page (Twitter) to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

John 1:5 The Light shines in the darkness and the darkness can never 
distinguish it. 
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https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager
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Please check our  X Page (Twitter) to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS 

 Sebastian PA Dylan G 
 

Lower School 

 Kurt O Frankie B Cheryl M 
 

 

 Middle School 

 Edinson T Sera H Violet J 
 

 

 Upper School 

 Oliver S Abigail O George B 

Weekly Special Achievement Awards 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

John 1:5 The Light shines in the darkness and the darkness can never 
distinguish it. 
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Please check our  X Page (Twitter) to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

December External Achievements! 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Sylvie as she has been 

awarded the highest 

grade of distinction in 

her first ballet exam. 

 

Well done!  

It has always been a tradition that we have celebrated external achievements at the school, like 

swimming, dance, music exams, sport etc.  In order to still celebrate these we are requesting that you 

either email office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk with your child’s name and reason to celebrate, e.g   

Joe Smith -  player of the match in football        

Sam Lett – success in a dance competition  

These will then be added as an additional page on the newsletter each month.  Or, we would also love 

you to X (formerly Tweet) us @cathschool with a photo of your child or award and their reason, we will 

then retweet that on to our wider audience. We are so proud of all of the external achievement of our 

young people – keep up the great work! 

 

Amy was awarded her 
10m swimming badge 

this month. 

 

Well done!  

Amber won the Grade 1 and 2 
Woodwind class at the Chelmsford 

Music Festival. 

Amy also received the Chief Scouts 
Silver Award. 

 

Well done! 

John 1:5 The Light shines in the darkness and the darkness can never 
distinguish it. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/cathschool
https://twitter.com/cathschool
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Grow Your Well-Being 

John 1:5 The Light shines in the darkness and the darkness can never 
distinguish it. 

Please check our  X Page (Twitter) to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Wishing you all a healthy and restful Christmas! 

 

         Mrs Burnham 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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ECO News 

Please check our  X Page (Twitter) to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Recycle Your Christmas Cards 

As part of the children’s eco action plan, ‘waste’ is an area they’ve chosen to work on this 
year, encouraging everyone to reduce, reuse and recycle. Every year, we look at ways in 
which to limit the impact of Christmas cards at The Cathedral School and how we can 
help our environment.  
This year we have organised for a waste company to deliver a bin for us to recycle our 
cards. Eight billion cards are sent at Christmas in the UK alone and only one in four of 
these are recycled. Please bring your cards to school in the new year so they can be 
recycled and help us be in for the chance to win prizes for our school! 
 
 

Many thanks the ECO team  

John 1:5 The Light shines in the darkness and the darkness can never 
distinguish it. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Please check our  X Page (Twitter) to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

John 1:5 The Light shines in the darkness and the darkness can never 
distinguish it. 
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